January 10, 2025
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Community,

At last night’s PTG Board meeting Sister Rose reminded us that together we are the Body of
Christ, and when one of us suffers we all suffer. Let us come together and pray for those affected
by the wildfires in Los Angeles. May the Holy Spirit guide them through this unfathomable time
and may they feel our prayers of support. May we also pray a prayer of gratitude for our
beautiful Nazareth community and for all He has given us.

“GOD IS OUR REFUGE AND OUR STRENGTH,
AN EVER-PRESENT HELP IN DISTRESS.”

PSALMS 46:2

Last Sunday, our Catholic community celebrated the Epiphany, and this Sunday we celebrate the
Baptism of Jesus. Jesus’ baptism demonstrates His great humility and it is an example for us to
follow. The Epiphany is celebrated each January 6 and is a day dedicated to the birth of Christ,
which includes a nod toward the three Kings who came to visit Him. In the month of January, let
us celebrate the Core Value of Justice and follow Christ’ example to treat everyone with
kindness and love.

Grandparent’s Day :

Please save the date for the upcoming Grandparents Day celebration on Friday, January 31,
2025. It is a day filled with joy as we share our beautiful Mass, campus and classrooms with our
loved ones.

End of Second Semester :
The end of the second quarter is approaching quick, on January 16, 2025. Please work with your
child’s teacher regarding absent and make-up work.

Respect ﬂ-lbgpitaﬁty Love Justice Compassion Patience



Drop-off and Pick-up

Thank you for continuing to use the front driveway entrance, entering from San Diego Mission
Road, for both drop off and pick up. We welcome parents to park and then walk your children
into school, or drop them off at the carport parking lot. We ask for your patience and grace on
rainy days, as drop-off and pick-up does take longer. In addition, please pull all the way forward
to the garages, so we may facilitate a faster process.

In addition, we ask that you do not use the Rancho Mission entrance, as traffic backs up creating
a dangerous hazard. For safety, please have your children enter and exit your cars from the right
side only. It is extremely scary when children and parents, dart in and out of traffic as cars drive
by, please help up keep our community safe.

My Prayer of Gratitude for you:

TODAY | GIVE THANKS

FOR THE bfefyings YOU'VE GIVEN ME.

FOR THE KIND PEOPLE YOU'VE PLACED IN MY PATH,
THE BEAUTY THAT EXISTS ALL AROUND ME,

AND FOR. THE MILLION GENTLE netcies AND graces
THAT ARE A PART OF EACH FRESH, NEW DAY,

| SING YOUR. o#etifes, LORD.
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God Bless,
Mrs. René Coons

Principal
Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth
Watch over us and protect us.

Core Value of January — Justice
Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for Justice for they shall be satisfied.
Matthew 5:6

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who
are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted
in Catholic tradition.
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